
____.... 
MINlJfES OF 
DURHAM KENNEL CUJB ~1EMBERSHI P MEETit-C: November 19, 1 990 

Following a program presented by Dr. Kathryn Settle, DVM of the Sanford Animal 
Clinic, 

The meeting was cqlled to order by President, Dee Wall is. 

Minutes from the previous meeting were read and approved. 

The attendance sheet was passed and is herewith attached. 

Treasurer, Cindy Luster, 

Checking Account: 

reported: 

$ 3,692.32 
1,774.89 

46,886.80 
Fowler Trophy Fund: 
Savings Account: 

Committee Reports: 

Fall Show: Brenda Adams thanked all volunteers for contributing to the success 
of our recent show. 

Obedience: Marge White reported that the applications have been run off and are 
ready for mailing. DKC members will receive applications first, via 
the newsletter, and Jan Hansen will be mailing the others at the ap­
propriate times. 

Show Handling: 

Awards: 

Karen Lee reported on the success of the mini-seminars that were pre­
sented during the show handling sessions. Karen stated that the at­
tendance was good and comments were favorable. 

In the absence of Stella Maunse11, Dee Wallis requested that all re­
volving trophies be returned to Stella on or before the December 17th 
DKC meeting, polished and in condition to be presented to the next 
recipient. 

AKC Delegate: 
George Hand, AKC Delegate, reported on several issues to be voted on 
at the next de1egate meeting. 

Membership: Mary Opperman announced the following: 

New member candidates: Jack and Marlene Dexter 
Barbara Doermann 
Ervin and Marcia Rea 

Voted on for regular membership: 
Francis and Michael Hoffman 
Robert Andrews 



r 

dge 2 

Tracking: 

Social: 

Emilie Beglane reported that ·our November tracking trial is full. 
Sharon Pitz requested food donations for the luncheon that will be 
held following the tracking trial. 

Richard and Betty Perschel announced that our December meeting will 
be held on the regular club night (3rd Monday--the 17th) and after 
a vote by membership, it was agreed that we would have a cocktail 
party and the members are asked to bring snacks to share. We will 
again , bring gifts to be presented to the local animal shelter. 
Kim Reid will make the delivery to the shelter . 

Betty Perschel also announced that the Tarheel Boxer Club has been 
approved for it's 2nd A-0A Match, working toward AKC approval for 
specialty shows. 

After several brags, there being no further business , it was moved 
by M. F. Davis and seconded by Mary Oppermann that the meeting be 
adjourned. Time: 9:15 p.m. 

Respectfully submitted by_, 

'~M t~{~~tt 
Marjorid J. Whfje, Secretary 


